
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brentwood 
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2335 Dougall Avenue  
Windsor, ON N8X 1S9 
 

www.brentwoodrecovery.com 

 

Tel 519-253-2441 
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MARCH 2022    

News from the House 

 

In like a lion, out like a lamb… 

March came in like a lion.  Several clients were placed in quarantine after 
testing positive for COVID-19 from routine Rapid Antigen Test screening.  
Alumni were asked on February 22nd not to come on property until further 
notice.  The outbreak was in the Men’s Program where the men were kept 
isolated and under medical’s expertise.  The Women on program were kept 
isolated in the Kay Ryan Building. 

We are grateful to the men and women on program, staff, and alumni for 
doing their part in keeping the virus under control.  Regular programming 
has now resumed! 

 

COVID restrictions  

Did you know Brentwood is a congregate care setting?  

We must continue to follow the guidelines as outlined  
by the Ontario government.  COVID-19 screening procedures continue at the main 
entrance. Please wear a single medical grade mask or N95, keep your distance and 
adhere to safety measures asked from the friendly volunteers at the main entrance.   

We hope requirements may ease by the end of April – stay tuned… 

 

   
   ShannonTaylor 

 

Paul McCann  
our new fundraising 

specialist! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tickets available online at www.BRH5050.CA 

$5,000 or minimum 50% of total sales for 

that draw, whichever is greater! 

Congratulations to our winners 

  … and thank you to our sponsors! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Bonus Prize Winner $400 Gift Card 

Vince Covello    
Sponsored by The Keg Steakhouse 

1st Early Bird Prize Winner - $1000 
Dan Monaghan 

Sponsored by  Teamsters Local Union 879 

Congratulations to our winners 

… and thank you to our sponsors! 

2nd Early Bird Prize Winner $1000 
Joanne Lutzmann 

Sponsored by Unifor Local 195 

 

 

3rd Early Bird Prize 

Winner  $1000 

Sean Wilson 
Sponsored by Glencoe 

Auto Recyclers Inc. 



 

 

   

  

 

 

 

  

Couples Group Meetings 

resume on site at Brentwood  
every other Sundays (Began March 20) 

No social afterwards at this time. 

Note:Women’s 7pm virtual meetings are moving to 6pm  effective April 21st  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Extra ways you can help  
  

• VOLUNTEERS needed for the front 

entrance screening – if you are double 

vaccinated and interested in helping  

for a 4 hour shift, please contact Jenn B 

519-253-2441 ext. 235 

 

• DOOR PRIZES, VOLUNTEERS & 

SPONSORS needed for the Father Paul 

Annual Golf Tournament – contact Rob 

Smith 519-996-3019. Help spread the word! 

    
Pantry items such as 

peanut butter,  
instant coffee, 

pancake mix, ketchup, 
cereal, pasta, pasta 

sauce, etc.    
 

 
Donated items can be placed in the  

bin at the main entrance.  
 

 

 

  

Give the gift of hope 

 
 

 

 

~ 

Bereavement 
Announcements 

Please call  

519-253-2441 ext.239 

and/or forward the 

memorial card for 

posting on our bulletin 

board. 

~ 

DON’T MISS BRENTWOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS & NEWSLETTERS   

To be added to the emailing list, email  media@brentwoodrecovery.com  

 

 

Father Paul’s Annual  

Golf Scramble 
Saturday, June 18, 2022 

Orchard View Golf and Country Club, Ruthven 

 

Get your foursome together!  $150/golfer 
 

Click here to register or go to the Brentwood website: 

https://www.brentwoodrecovery.com/event/fath

er-pauls-annual-golf-scramble-2/  

Questions? Call Rob 519-996-3019 
 

mailto:media@brentwoodrecovery.com
https://www.brentwoodrecovery.com/event/father-pauls-annual-golf-scramble-2/
https://www.brentwoodrecovery.com/event/father-pauls-annual-golf-scramble-2/


 

 


